South Seneca Central School Elementary Health Office 8326 Main Street, Interlaken, NY 14847 (607) 869-9636 Ext. 4141 Fax (607) 532-8540

Dear Parent or Guardian:

As a part of your child's requirements for school, a physical examination has been required for students in Pre-K, Kindergarten and in grades 2, 4, 7 and 10. New York State requires us to request a dental certificate at the same grade levels.

When we require your child to have a physical examination, we will be requesting a dental certificate as well. Here is a sample certificate for you to take to your child's dentist. Once it is completed, it should be returned to the School Nurse to be filed in your child's Cumulative Health Record.

Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. Healthy teeth and gums are very important and help your child succeed in school.

Please call the school's Health Office if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Dena Ganoung, RN

Elementary School Nurse